From: Jean Quam <jquam@umn.edu>

Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2021 5:37 PM

To: Johnson, Bernadeia H

Subject: Thank you

Dear Dr. Johnson:

This is to verify that you served on the University of Minnesota College of Education and Human Development's Capital Campaign Committee from 2015-2016. Your service on that committee was greatly appreciated. I retired in 2020 and the campaign closed in 2021. We raised over \$120 million during the campaign.

Hope you are doing well. Jean Quam, Professor Emeritus

--

Jean K. Quam, M.S.W., Ph.D. I Professor, School of Social Work, College of Education and Human Development I Robert Holmes Beck Chair of Ideas in Education / University of Minnesota, 105 Peters Hall, 1404 Gortner Avenue, St. Paul, MN. 55108. 612 625 0294